
Richard B Chall, Saint Louis, MO.
I don't understand,

In 2018 Spire submitted all the needed paperwork, obtained all the required 
permits, received all the needed approvals to build this pipeline to Saint 
Louis which gave St. Louis customers another source of gas incase of a 
natural disaster in which case others pipelines were incompasitated.  That is 
called security in operation.  FERC agreed and presented to Spire a permanent 
certificate of approval.  Now two years later here comes EDF, a progressive 
political group that says they don't like how FERC handled the approval. If 
in case this needs to be reevaluated then so be it although I don't agree.  
Then why is Spire being treated as guilty before and evidence of that is 
presented. I don't feel that Spire should be told to shutdown the pipeline 
until this has been fully investigated.  As a Federal entity you should 
maintain your decision that you made in 2018. Battle the groups you need to 
in the mean time.

Thank you for giving me your time 

Sincerely 
Richard Chall
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